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Date: August4, 2016

To:  America’s Elite Inc.
765 W. Washington St
Sequim, WA 98382

Re:  Request for safety rating upgrade by America’s Elite Inc.

On February 8, 2016 America’s Elite Inc. submitted to the Ultilities and Transportation
Commission (UTC) a request for upgrade to its safety rating. The request included a safety
management plan that provides a detailed description of the corrective actions taken to address
each specific violation discovered during a February 2016 compliance review investigation and
outlines how the company will stay in compliance with each requirement in the future.

Your request for upgrade has been reviewed and approved. Your safety rating is now
satisfactory. Additionally, since your safety rating has been upgraded to satisfactory, the
commission will be upgrading your provisional permit status to permanent.

For any questions regarding this matter, please contact David Pratt at 360.664.1100 or
DPratt@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,
David Pratt,

Assistant Director for Transportation Safety



